
To whom it may concern, 
 
Mail-in voting is one of the great things about the state of Oregon. How can we claim to be a 
representative democracy if we continue to make voting for all citizens more difficult? The only 
purpose of this bill is to limit voter participation in our elections. Oregon has one of the highest 
turnouts in the country because we have made it a priority to provide mail-in voting, and more 
states should follow our example. I urge you not to follow the trend of making participation in our 
most important civic duty more and more difficult. Now more than ever we need to stand strong 
on our principals.  
 
Regards,  
 
Andrew Goss 
3673 SE Francis St 
Portland OR 97202 


